
July 7th 2021 

To All Students, 

 

Academic Affairs Department 

Educational Division 

 

Classes after July 8th (Face-to-Face Lectures) (Notice) 

 

 All classes are currently offered online until July 8th (Thu) at the University of Fukui in 

response to Fukui prefecture’s own state of emergency. As of now, the number of confirmed 

cases in Fukui prefecture and Bunkyo campus has been decreasing. We would like to inform 

you that all classes will be offered basically face-to-face from July 9th (Fri.). 

 Since class offerings may change depending on the future infection situation, please make 

sure to check the website of the university. 

 

 (Class Policy after June 1st : Repost) 

 All classes will be basically offered face-to-face on campus and partially online with 

sufficient consideration given to infection prevention.  

 

【Thorough Infection Prevention Measures according to Student Action Guidelines】 

Most of the infection routes of COVID-19 are in the “5 situations” below. To ensure your 

safety, please follow the “Student Action Guidelines” and make every effort to take infection 

prevention such as avoiding the “5 situations” that increase the risk of infection. 

Situation ① Social gatherings with drinking alcohol 

Situation ② Long feasts in large groups (including Karaoke) 

Situation ③ Conversations without masks 

Situation ④ Living together in a small limited space 

Situation ⑤ Switching Locations 

 

General 

Education 
Basically Online (On-demand) 

Specialized  

Education  

Basically Face-to-Face (Partially Online) 

*Classes which have a large number of students may be 

offered online (On-demand or Real Time) at each 

school’s direction. For details of class offerings, please 

make sure to check the website of each school or 

graduate school and the student portal. 


